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Comments: Dear Forest Service Administrator,

 

I am opposed to any test drilling occuring for a future reservoir in the Homestake Creek valley. Irreparable

damage is inevitable to this sensitive wetlands area for a project that may not even be feasible or ever submitted

for approval. I feel it is premature to approve a drilling operation at this point in time.

 

Thank you,

 

Josh Stowell


